BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting January 2, 2018

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal
Building on Tuesday, January 2, 2018 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:37 p.m.
Members present included Mses. Yankes, Greco, and Law, Messers. Dworin, Collins, Jurewicz,

DeFranco, and Mayor Gamrat. Also present were Manager Donna Perry, and Solicitor Gavin Robb.

VISITORS - Yolanda Covington Wade of 2709 Saybrook Drive wanted to know if the residents had
access to the Comprehensive plan. Mr. Dworin said it is still in draft form.

NEW BUSINESS

Edgewood Shooting Range

OLD BUSINESS

Property Maintenance

Discuss Comprehensive Plan - Council intends to thoroughly review the Comprehensive
Plan prior to adoption.

Committee Reports — Ms. Yankes discussed PA House Bill 1620 regarding Wireless
Contractors.

Mr. DeFranco discussed the possible adoption of the LGBT ordinance.

Manager Update

Bills

ADJOURN - There was a motion by Mr. Jurewicz, seconded by Ms. Yankes and unanimously
approved by Voice Vote to adjourn at 8:37 p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Borough Secretary



